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HEARLEY Henry O

From: Heike-Marie Eubanks <heikemarieeubanks@gmail.com>
Sent: March 20, 2019 1:48 PM
To: HEARLEY Henry O
Subject: Coastal Management Permit for Jordan Cove Natural Gas Facility.

I would like to state my opposition to any permits or zoning changes to accommodate the Jordan cove facility. The 
dredging would severely effect marine life and tidal flows. Contaminated sludge would be newly exposed to cause 
further harm. It would adversely effect fisheries and boating in the channel and recreation. Please enter my comments 
into the official records. Thank you 


